NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held by
the Umatilla County Board of Commissioners on the 19th day of
August, 1998, at 10:00 a.m. in Room 114 of the Umatilla County
Courthouse, Pendleton, Oregon, for the purpose of considering the
transfer of jurisdiction to the City of Hermiston, Umatilla County,
Oregon, that portion of County Road No. 1244 (Theater Lane) lying
between U.S. Highway 395 and County Road No. 1219 (10" Street)
and running along the east-west centerline of Section 2, Township 4
North, Range 28 E.W.M.

More detailed information on this subject may be obtained from
the Umatilla County Department of Public Works, 3920 Westgate,
Pendleton, Oregon, Phone #541/278-5424.

Any person desiring to speak either for or against the proposed
jurisdiction transfer may do so in person or by attorney at the hearing.
Also, written objections may be filed with the Umatilla County Board of
Commissioners or the Umatilla County Department of Public Works by
persons in the affected area.

Dated this 15th day of July, 1998 at Pendleton, Oregon
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Hal Ph'illip's, Public Works Director




